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Statement of 
Craig K. Hirai 

Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation 
Before the 

HOUSE COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 
February 21, 2019 at 11:00 a.m. 

State Capitol, Room 308 

In consideration of 
H.B. 1479, H.D. 1 

RELATING TO CONDOMINIUMS. 

The HHFDC supports H.B.1479, H.D. 1, which requires that initial sales of 
condominiums developed using State resources within a transit-oriented development 
area be limited to owner-occupants for a 60-day period.  As the state agency whose 
mission includes promoting homeownership, we believe it is appropriate and in the 
public interest to allow owner-occupants the first opportunity to purchase such 
condominium units. 

Thank you for the opportunity to testify. 
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